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Groundbreaking on April 12!
River Gardens/Sweeting Estates 
Single-Family Homes
Friday | April 12 | 10:00 AM
NW 21 Terrace and NW 4 Street  
(South of Sistrunk Boulevard)

Join the City of Fort Lauderdale, the Fort 
Lauderdale Community Redevelopment 
Agency (CRA), and DeAngelo Development 
for a groundbreaking ceremony to celebrate 
the start of construction on 11 new single-family 
homes located in the City’s River Gardens/
Sweeting Estates neighborhood. The project 
will help fulfill the CRA’s mission of providing 
quality housing opportunities; creating a safe, 
healthy, active community; and enhancing 
quality of life for our neighbors.

www.fortlauderdale.gov

Breaking Ground In the 
City of Fort Lauderdale
New Homes coming to Sweeting Estates

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need 
reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 
(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 


